From: Ken Rice

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2352
Date: Monday, June 10, 2019 12:29:03 PM

I'm writing in opposition to to HB 2352. The $90.00 fee to waterski on a public water way is
crazy. This is just a ploy by the rich homeowners to privatize the river. | support increased
education and enforcement, but not at the price of excluding people from a public river. Why
are only people towing a skier being charged? every boat in the area adds to congestion,
including non-motorized. On our public roads there are congestion areas with increased
enforcement and no additional fee is charged to driver there. Please keep our waterways

open to all the public.
Ken Rice

29384 SW Yosemite St
Wilsonvile OR 97070
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